
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of November 20, 2023

“His master said to him, ‘Well done, good and trustworthy slave; you 
have been trustworthy in a few things, I will put you in charge of many 
things; enter into the joy of your master.’” Matthew 25:23

Eternal God, you know our frailty and limitations. Give us faith and courage 
to act with boldness for the sake of your love through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
Amen.

Weekly Calendar 

TUESDAY (11/21)  
10:00AM WOMEN’S COFFEE 
HOUR 
11:15AM WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
6:00PM PRAISE TEAM REHEARSAL 
7:30PM BELL CHOIR REHEARSAL 

WEDNESDAY (11/22) 
NO YOUTH ACTIVITIES 
7:00PM CHOIR REHEARSAL 
	
THURSDAY (11/23)  
CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

FRIDAY (11/24) 
CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 
NO MEN’S COFFEE HOUR 

SUNDAY (11/26) 
9:30AM WORSHIP 
10:30AM ADULT BIBLE STUDY 
10:30AM SUNDAY SCHOOL

Last week — In review
Sunday, November 20th we worshiped at 9:30am. Pastor Doug delivered 
the sermon, ‘‘Take a chance’’, with a text from Matthew 25:14-30. To read a 
full copy of the sermon, please visit our website at www.federatedff.org.

This week — Looking ahead
Pastor Ali is out on vacation this week and will return on Monday, November 
27th.

No Wednesday youth activities this week.

The church office will be closed on Thursday and Friday this week.
 
Wednesday Advent Services are at 5:30pm and supper at 6pm. December 6th ~ 
O Come, O Come, Emmanuel, December 13th ~ Angels From the Realms of Glory, 
and December 20th ~ From Heaven Above to Earth I come.

Annual Reports are due by December 4th and should be e-mailed by that date. 
Please let me know if you have any questions.

The Worship Committee is Looking for music students to do some holiday music 
for preludes. Piano, instruments or vocal. Preludes do not stream, so no worries 
of copyright information. Please contact Brianna in the church office with names 
and contact information if interested in sharing talent with your church family. 
Dates that are available are Sunday, November 26th- Sunday, December 24th. 

The Annual Ice Fishing Trip will be held Friday-Sunday on January 26th-28th. It 
will take place on Upper Red Lake at Rogers Resort (Kelliher, MN). The cost per 
fisherman will be around $150 for a 2-night stay in the fish house or about $200 
for a 2-night stay at a resort cabin. The cost is based on 4 fishermen. A $50 down 
payment is requested from each fisherman in advance. If you have any questions, 
contact Dennis Bowman at 218-205-8147. 

Prayer requests
Please keep Yvonne Marts’ daughter, Yvette Marts in your thoughts and prayers. 
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